
Munster Police 

Department 

Memo 
To: Munster Town Council 

From: Chief of Police Stephen F. Scheckel 

cc: Town Manager Dustin Anderson 

Date: April 5, 2021 

Re: Purchase of Additional Body Cameras 

The Police Department is requesting to purchase four (4) additional body cameras, and four (4) 
additional signal sidearms, with TAP warranty for six (6) years.  This is in addition to the purchase 
of forty (40) body cameras and supporting equipment, which the Town Council previously 
approved.  The total cost would be an additional $9,840.00 over six (6) years.   

The additional equipment will be issued to the Police Department’s Administration.  Our original 
contract only covered the sworn officers working the road and detectives out working cases.  It 
was determined after the contract was signed that the Administration would require body cameras 
in the event of major or special events.  
 
Recommendation: 
By roll call vote authorize the addition of four (4) body cameras and supporting warranty services 
to the Axon Body Camera contract for six (6) years, not to exceed $9,840.00. 
 
 


